
Town board budget workshop for the Town of Addison was held on Thursday, October 21, 
2021 6:00pm at 21 Main Street.  The following people were present: 

Deputy Supervisor Jack Thompson
Councilperson Brandon Conklin 
Councilperson Alice Weale
Councilperson John Lyons
Town Clerk Robin Carr
Highway Superintendent Jeff BeGell
Bookkeeper Betty Machuga 
Budget Officer Linda Austin
Assessor Teresa Lyons
Deputy Town Clerk Elizabeth Carr

Don Souders Laura Souders Mike Witter
Hope Trappler Joe Trappler

 
 Deputy Supervisor Thompson called the meeting to order at 6:00pm asking all to stand for the 

Pledge of Allegiance.

BUDGET WORKSHOP:
Board reviewed the tentative budget for 2020.   Deputy Supervisor Thompson read the budget 

Line by Line.  Currently the budget presented is at 0.118%, and amount to be raised by taxes is 
$430,089.14.

Motion by Councilperson Weale, seconded by Councilperson Lyons to approve the 2022 
Tentative Budget for the Town of Addison as presented.

Roll Call:  Lyons – Aye, Weale – Aye, Thompson – Aye, Conklin – Aye
Motion Adopted 4-0.  

ADJOURNMENT:
Motion by Councilperson Weale, seconded by Councilperson Lyons, that the meeting be 

adjourned at 8:49pm.  Public Hearing to be held on November 4, 2021, 6pm at the Town Hall
Ayes: Thompson, Weale, Conklin, and Lyons
Noes: None

Respectfully Submitted,

Robin A Carr
Town Clerk                             

NEXT MEETINGS:
PUBLIC HEARING ON PRELIMINARY BUDGET:  Thursday, November 4, 2021 6pm at the 

Town Hall
MONTHLY BOARD MEETING:  Monday, November 15, 2021 7pm at the Town Hall  


